
Blessing of the Backpacks Service
On August 31, 2025 at 10am, we will be doing The Ecumenical Blessing of the

Backpacks Service. That Sunday will only have one service at 10am that will be 
a joint service with our neighbors from Immanuel Lutheran and Silverton United
Methodist Church as we we bless our students, staff, and teachers as they head 

back for a new school year. The prayer shawl teams from both Immanuel and FCC 
are working hard knitting prayer in your hand shawls. We will also allow any of the

families who attend that Sunday who need school supplies to pick from the supplies
we have been collecting for summer. Hope you can join us for this service 

and a time of fellowship together afterwards.


